
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
GREEN DOT PUBLIC SCHOOLS WASHINGTON 

DEVELOPMENT STANDARDS DEPARTURE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

When: Thursday April 13, 2017 at 6:00 PM 

Where: Hillman City Collaboratory, 5623 Rainier Ave. S. Seattle, WA 98118 

Why: Washington Charter School Development, Inc. (WCSD) is requesting departures from select City zoning regulations for the 

development of a 40,000 sq. ft. middle school located at 6020 Rainier Avenue South. WCSD is requesting departures for greater than 
allowed building height. 

The meeting will serve as the required hearing before the advisory committee composed of neighbors and Green Dot Public Schools 
Washington and City representatives. There will be a brief presentation on the requested modification to development standards that 
has been requested and an opportunity for public comment. Following public comment, the Committee will deliberate and consider 

WCSDs request. 

Written Comments: Written comments may also be submitted by Tuesday April 11, 2017 to Maureen Sheehan at: 
maureen.sheehan@seattle.gov OR PO Box 94649, Seattle, WA 98124-4649. 

 

For additional information or to request an interpreter (by April 7) for the meeting, contact Maureen Sheehan, Seattle Department of Neighborhoods, at 206-684-0302. 
 
 

 

 


